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              Delegation of Hungary/Délégation de Hongrie  

 

The Permanent Delegation of Hungary to UNESCO referring to the letter no. CL/4333 of the 

Director-General, expresses its appreciation for the work done in preparing the Preliminary 

Report of the Director-General on the first draft UNESCO Recommendation on Open Science 

and would like to provide the following comment/text proposals:  

  

The draft of the Recommendation mentions citizen and participatory science in different 

paragraphs [19 (f), 20 (j), 23 (b)] and defines it in relation to open science. Beyond that, 

citizen/participatory science should be given more attention on its own, hence we would like 

to propose the following para to be included following IV. (vi) 23. (b) as a separate sentence:   

  

Encourage, promote and support Citizen/participatory science, placing emphasis on 

crowdsource-based online scientific projects, supported by well-funded scientific literacy 

education in schools, leading up to the new culture of „lifelong research”.   

  

Also, we propose the following addition to para IV. (ii) 19. (f)  

  

19 (f) Including citizen and participatory science as integral parts of Open Science policies and 

practices at the national, institutional, funder and global levels.  
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